
 
Ritta Elementary School 

Looking for All 
2023 - 2024 

Kindergarten Students 
 

Do you know of a child that will be going to Kindergarten next 
year? 
 
Kindergarten packets will be available in the office beginning 
March 20, 2023. 
 
Kindergarten Round-up will be 

Tuesday, April 11th from 
4:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
Please bring the following: 
• Copy of Birth Certificate 
• Copy of Parent/Guardians’ Drivers Licenses 
• Immunization on TN Form w/ physical within 30 days 
• Proof of Residence – KUB/ Water Bill/ Deed or Lease 

Agreement 
• Custody Papers  

 
 


